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10445 Wilshire Blvd.
Los Angeles 2, California
vay 19, 1960

Mp. R,L, Stamets
011 Conservation Commission
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Stamets:

T am involved in a pertnership dispute and am in a position of
financial embarrasment and am no longer producing these two wells referred
to in your letter of May 17, 1960,

T understand Mr. H.B. Phillips at the Nickson Hotel, Roswell, New

Mexico, is operating these wells and I am sure 2 letter to him would result
in him providing the necessary forms,.

Sincerely yours,

‘Herschel L., Copglan, M.D.




